
June 2, 2025 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter is to inform you that Dr. John Timko will be leaving DGR Behavioral Health to form 
a new psychiatric practice in the area. We are excited for him in this new opportunity and 
wish him well in the future. 
 
As a current patient of Dr. Timko, our expectation is that you will choose to follow him to his 
new location, which is expected to open on July 28, 2025. Dr. Timko will have access to 
your records from DGR, so there should be good continuity of your care, which is our 
utmost concern. 
 
For any appointments with Dr. Timko on or after July 28, please call his new office: 
 
 Serendipity Behavioral Health 
 12 Commerce Drive, Suite B 
 Wyomissing, PA 19610 
 Phone: 484-509-1177, Fax: 484-509-0716 
 
Patients of Dr. Timko’s who currently work with a therapist at DGR can continue to receive 
psychotherapy services here and see Dr. Timko for medication management at his new 
practice. Please contact DGR to schedule appointments with your therapist. 
 
Dr. Timko’s new office phone number is operational now, and his new staff will respond to 
your calls. Please call the number above if you have questions about this transition or to 
schedule your next appointment.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
DGR Behavioral Health, LLC 


